
From: Anthony McClure <tmcclure@usa.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/25/2017 11:09:19 AM
Subject: Thursday Meeting in Fort Mill

Kevin,
 
  Just a quick update regarding Friday's meeting in Fort Mill. Tim has obtained first-year funding for his 
autism program and will be busy putting all of those details together over the next several day. As a result, 
he will not be present tomorrow evening in Fort Mill. We will monitor your schedule and try to catch up at 
another event.
 
  Please be sure your campaign folks have my contact info, as Beth and I will do all we can to help deliver our 
precinct to you on Primary day.
 
Thanks Kevin!
T Mc
Tony McClure
 
Cell - 864 423-0943
 
Fax - 864 295-2881
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